
                       
  DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

   Wednesday, March 16, 2022 
 

 
 
 

 The Sophomore Class is bringing back their world-famous Pasta Fundraiser! Members of 10th 
Grade Council, please check your emails for selling details. Anyone who wishes to support the 
class, see flyers around the building and scan the QR code to make your purchase. Thanks for 
your help! 

 

 NHS will be hosting its weekly Peer Tutoring today @ 2:30 in the Library. See Mr. Falcaro with 
any questions.  

 

 BHS Presents is this Saturday at 7PM in Rowe Hall! Tickets will be sold at the door for $5. Come 
on out to show your support for our talented BHS students. 

 

 The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 18th from 6-8 
PM in the West Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 17th for $5 each. Permission slips can 
be handed in to any Junior High Student Council member or to Mr. Fasano in room 245.     

 

 Attention Juniors and Seniors:  A representative from Savannah College of Art and Design 
will be visiting BHS on Monday, March 21st at 1:00PM (8th period). If you are interested, please 
sign up in the Counseling Center to meet and speak with this representative. 

 
 
 
 
 


